
 
From: Derek David <derekdavid102@gmail.com> 

Sent: September 2, 2016 11:35 AM 

To: Helmut Klingel 

Subject: Re: Belle River Wind 2233 Cty Rd 31  

  

Hey Helmut, 

I am in agreement with the new proposal to run all the utilities underground for the turbine 

project. If there is anything else you need from me please let me know.  

 

Thanks  

 

Derek David  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

 

  


